

# Early Fall 2024

See this bulletin in full color on the web! www.chehalisschools.org/lintott

Contact us: (360) 807-7215







For info on late starts/closures: chehalisschools.org Go to Weather Alerts on home page

### WELCOME MESSAGE



Brenda Pohlman Principal

Merisa Wilson, Assistant Principal



Nov 4-8 Fall Conferences Dismissal 1:30 November 11 Veterans Day

No School

If you don't have a

Parent-Teacher

conference scheduled

yet, be sure and call

the office. It's not too

late! Conferences are

being held

Nov 4-8.

Hello! We're happy to report that as the new year has gotten underway things are falling into place nicely in this building bustling with your children! With conferences just around the corner, we are looking forward to partnering with you to ensure a successful year for your student(s). Please know that Mrs. Wilson and I both believe in open communication throughout the year. So if you have any questions or concerns, feel welcome to reach out and we will find the answers together.

### New to Lintott!







Mrs.Perryman Kinder



Mrs. Larkin Kinder



Mr. Hawkins 1st grade



Mrs. Contreras 2nd grade



Mrs. Workman 2nd grade

Don't forget to go to the Scholastic Book Fair in Room 108 after your conference!!





### Let's talk about drop-off & pick-up

There are a few points about before school drop-off and pick-up that are important to emphasize. Safety for our students is always the top priority.

When dropping off your kids in the morning, please always use the far right lane. Do not drop kids off from the parking lot by the crosswalk.

After school, use the far right lane if you are only picking up a Lintott student; use the left hand lane if you are picking up both a Lintott and an Orin Smith student. Once you are in a lane, please do not change lanes!

If you are walking up to pick up your student, please stay in the enclosed area right in front of the building in order to not be in the way of students walking out to cars and

Your cooperation is so appreciated!

Our first Family Night this year on October 22nd with Eric Ode and Hailey Karnofski was such a wonderful event! Both Eric and Hailey are were so fun and inspiring! Thanks to all of the families that came for sharing this special event with us!



## Habla Español?

El Distrito Escolar de Chehalis ofrece servicios de traduccion en Español a nuestros padres y familias. Por favor communiquese con Emma Reynolds al 360-269-5036, o al correo electronico mail to: erynolds@chehalisschools.org\*

School Hours:

Start time: 9:00 am Dismissal time: 3:30 pm

AM/Supervision/Drop

off/Breakfast served: 8:15 am

### October 31st: **Dress-up Day:**

Let's see how many kids can dress in Orange & Black





### Important Reminders:

Bring your ID when you come to check out your child. If the office staff doesn't know you, they will be checking ID.

Ensure that the office has current information of how to reach you. This is very important!

Make sure that your contact numbers are able to receive messages (voicemail box clear).

Emergency contacts: A common misunderstanding is that if a person is on your student's emergency list that they are automatically allowed to pick up your child. This is not the case! We must hear from the parent giving specific authorization for any student to be picked up who is not the parent or guardian.

Pick up for appointments: If your child has an appointment right after school, plan to be here by no later than 2:30 to pick him/her up so you are able to get into the parking lot.

If your child is absent, always let the office know, not the teacher. For security reasons parents should not go to classrooms unless they are volunteering and have been cleared.







At Lintott Elementary, we value the importance of teaching and role-modeling various social and emotional skills. Each month we focus our attention on a specific skill. In September, our skill was "Kindness". Obviously we can never underestimate the importance of kindness in our daily lives. For October, our Character Strong skill is "Honesty/Empathy". Emphasizing honesty in ourselves and others builds trust, an essential foundation in building all of life's relationships. Each month, teachers nominate a student in their class who has exemplified the life skill of that month and recognition is given at the monthly Bobcat assembly.



### We need your help!

Our lost & found has already reached a crazy level! When you are here for conferences, if not before, please come & take

a look!















### Beginning of the year Pics!



















We want to show our appreciation for all that the PTO has done for us already this year!! Jason Sikorski, PTO president, and his wonderful volunteer team have started off with a bang! Among their many accomplishments so far:

- \*\*Watchdog Kickoff Night
- \*\*Grant approvals for the Pumpkin Patch and Class T-shirts
- \*\*A highly successful fundraiser -Lintott kids raised a whopping \$20,226.40 in profit for our PTO!





nes or activities on the basis of sea, race, creed, religion, color, excisoral origin, age, veteran or military castax, seasal orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service scienal and